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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Gabriel Arlo Maisie 

Bumblebees Daisy Ava Kenzel 

Caterpillars Joel D Polly Evie 

Dolphins Evie Isabella Ella 

Sharks Roary Toby Ethan 

Stingrays Izzy Rose-Ivy Bella 

Turtles Jack G Peppino Harvey 

Orcas Joey H & James Diya Annabel 

Penguins Eliana Finlay Jaxson 

WALK ON WEDNESDAYS! 

Congratulations to Caterpillars for 
being the reigning champions for 

WALK ON WEDNESDSAYS! 

90% of the class have taken part 
this week HOWEVER ladybirds are 
running a close second on 89% so 

lets see who can knock Caterpillars 
off the top spot next week! 

Mrs Warburton’s Corner 

Family Liaison Officer                    

Please see attachment 

 

 
 

In worship this week we have 
been practicing our songs for our 

Easter service at All Souls 
Church on the 30th March at 

1.30pm. All parents are welcome 
to attend. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY this 

week to... 

 

AUTISM AWARENESS WEEK 

All Souls' will be recognising Autism 
Acceptance Week which begins on the 

27th March 2023 

The is a Spectrum Condition and  
therefore we would ask on Friday 
31st March Children wear bright      

coloured socks to school.  

Donation Buckets will be on the gates 
in the morning as we are kindly asking 
for donations towards the purchasing     

Sensory Equipment for the Schools 
Sensory Space.  

Folkestone Sports Centre Trust is introducing a new and    
exciting initiative to the young people of our community, 
to keep them active and engaged in a safe environment, 

during the school holidays.  
It is a great way to encourage the children to try new  

activities, take on a challenge, receive                   
acknowledgement and a reward for giving it a go! 

Meet up with friends or have fun as a family.  
Lets get active!  Please see details attached. 

 

Congratulations to Sophie from Sharks  

who had her first grading session at 

Krav Maga on Sunday and she was 

awarded a yellow belt. AMAZING! 

Upcoming diary date: 

We have bags2school booked for     

another collection on Tuesday 25th 

April 2023. 

School reminder 

Parents evenings next week 


